
 

 

 

 

Call for Contributions 

2nd Focus Meeting 2022 on July 6th and 7th (presence meeting) 
hosted by Nichia Europe GmbH, Kronberg, Germany 

“Light Generation and Processing in Displays and Lighting Applications“ 
 

 
 
Dear DFF member, 
 
after 2 successful online meetings early March and early May we are now heading towards our 
first presence meeting after a quite long “online period”. 
 
We plan for the 2nd Focus Meeting on Juli 6th and 7th 2022. Our host will be Nichia Europe GmbH. 
The meeting will take place as a presence meeting in Kronberg (close to Frankfurt) and is 
dedicated to “Light Generation and Processing in Displays and Lighting Applications”. 

 
I’d like to encourage you to contribute with a presentation to share your thoughts and the actual 
state of R&D with us. Lively discussions and mutual understanding of knowledge and opportunities 
are the attractive rewards. Share your knowledge and find new partners. 

Please send an abstract of your presentation (17 minutes for your talk and 3 minutes for Q&A) 
to hartmut.heske@displayforum.de , cc to anita.wedel@displayforum.de latest by June 1st, 2022 
 
I’m looking forward to your proposals. 
 
Hartmut Heske 
General Manager 
 
Deutsches Flachdisplay-Forum e.V. (DFF) 
Postfach 239 
14505 Teltow 
Germany 
 
Phone:  +49 176 49068098 
E-Mail:   hartmut.heske@displayforum.de 
Web:      www.displayforum.de 
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